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Smithland Dam Hydroelectric Supports Livingston County’s Christmas For Kids Program 
 

Once again, C.J. Mahan Construction Company’s (Mahan’s) 
Smithland Hydroelectric Project partnered with Livingston 
County’s Family Resource Youth Services Center in helping 
raise money for their Christmas for Kids Fund Raising Program.  
This has become a yearly tradition for contractors, 
subcontractors, and suppliers on the Smithland Project Team 
and this year’s overwhelming generosity did not disappoint.   

On December 12, 2014, a representative from the Smithland Project Team delivered a check to 
Family First for $17,359.00, nearly doubling the team’s goal of $10,000.00.  According to Family 
First Coordinator Stephanie Henson, the money will first be used to cover any needs related to the 
Christmas for Kids Projects.  “With this kind of financial support, we will be able to serve families 
this year above and beyond.  Not only will this help meet our Christmas need, but it will help us 
serve children all year long.”   

Family First and Mahan would like to thank all who contributed to this wonderful cause.  Henson 
continued, “Each year the generosity is absolutely amazing.  It seems that in the hustle and bustle 
that comes with this time of year, it is nice to be reminded of the joy of giving.  I hope that your 
involvement in serving these families magnifies your own holiday experience.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


